
Trent Parents; 

 

If we do NOT have a current updated shot record for your child showing the state 

required immunizations for 7th grade then you will need to do the following.  Without this 

record, your child will not be able to receive their 7th grade schedule or begin school in the 

fall.   The specific immunizations are:   a Tdap booster  and the Meningitis shot.  

These are typically given at the 10 or 11 year old check-up, so check with your doctor.  You 

can drop it off at the front office, email or fax a copy.   We are unable to accept 

“pictures” of shot records.  

If you are providing an affidavit from the state, we need the original.    Please do not 

respond directly to this email. Contact information is below! 

 

Fax: 469-633-4418 

Email: flemingl@friscoisd.org 

This needs to be done as soon as possible preferably before summer break as we are 

getting schedules ready for next school year.   Deadline is August 1st. 
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